Prince George Office #200 - 1488 4th Ave Prince George, BC V2L 4Y2



November 6, 2018

Attn: Regional District Directors Cariboo Regional District 180 North 3rd Avenue Suite D Williams Lake, BC V2G 2A4 Cariboo Regional District
File No. 400 - 20

NOV - 6 2018

Referred To ... CAO / Board

Dear Cariboo Regional District Directors,

Congratulations on behalf of BC Assessment and the Northern BC assessment region, regarding your recent success in the 2018 local government general elections. My name is Scott Sitter, and I am the Assessor for the Northern BC Region. My Deputy Assessor team includes Darin Johnson, Geoff Radtke, Jarret Krantz, and David Keough.

BC Assessment is the Crown corporation responsible for producing independent and equitable annual property assessments and trusted assessment information. The products and services that we offer support development of strong and vibrant communities in British Columbia. Please visit bcassessment.ca to learn more.

BC Assessment holds ourselves accountable to local governments. We are committed to providing transparent, fair, timely, and respectful communications and assessment services. In addition to our regional team, our Local Government Department strives to serve local governments with continuous improvement to ensure our products and services effectively meet your needs. Contact our Local Government Department at 1-866-valueBC (825-8322) local 00498 or localgovernment@bcassessment.ca.

Congratulations once again, and we look forward to opportunities to meet at your civic offices and local government conferences in order to grow the relationship between BC Assessment and your Board. We are also available to present to your Board upon request to share more details about our mandate and relationships with local governments.

Sincerely,

Scott Sitter

Assessor, Northern BC Region